
Name:Cara Williams Unit/Topic:  ELAR Week of: Dec. 6 - Dec. 10

Lesson Plans

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

TEKS/Stan
dards

K.6(C), K.7(A, B, D), K.8A K.5I, K.6C K.5F, K.7A, K.8A K.6C, K.7A, K.9E K.5E, K.6B

Objective(
s)

The learners will identify/discuss
characteristics of fables, including
theme, characters, setting, & main

events,  of a text. Also actively listen
to text read aloud to develop

comprehension. Plus read/spell
capital/lowercase Nn (nest), review
compound words, syllables,  initial
sounds, short vowel rule, coding,

blending  and rhyming

The learners will identify/discuss
characteristics of fables, including
theme, characters, setting, & main

events,  of a text. Also actively listen
to text read aloud to develop

comprehension. Plus read/spell
capital/lowercase Nn (nest), review
compound words, syllables,  initial
sounds, short vowel rule, coding,

blending  and rhyming

The learners will identify/discuss
characteristics of fables, including
theme, characters, setting, & main

events,  of a text. Also actively
listen to text read aloud to develop

comprehension. Plus read/spell
capital/lowercase Nn (nest), review
compound words, syllables,  initial
sounds, short vowel rule, coding,

blending  and rhyming

The learners will identify/discuss
characteristics of fables, including
theme, characters, setting, & main

events,  of a text. Also actively listen
to text read aloud to develop

comprehension. Plus read/spell
capital/lowercase Nn (nest), review
compound words, syllables,  initial
sounds, short vowel rule, coding,

blending  and rhyming

The learners will identify/discuss
characteristics of fables, including
theme, characters, setting, & main

events,  of a text. Also actively listen
to text read aloud to develop

comprehension. Plus read/spell
capital/lowercase Nn (nest), review
compound words, syllables,  initial
sounds, short vowel rule, coding,

blending  and rhyming

Bellwork Writing activity Alphabet activity page Writing activity Alphabet activity page Writing activity

Learning
Activities

Build background knowledge

Social Communication: Following

3 Step Directions THEN

Explore Word Relationships:

antonyms/synonyms (T207)) and

anchor chart

Intro book: Tiny Rabbit’s Big Wish

Introduce Genre Focus:

Fables-(short folktale, that

teaches a lesson) plus characters,

setting and main events in fables

(Anchor Chart)

READ book  - discuss comp.?s

T209, *practice turn/talk and

*Engage/Respond-knowledge

map/self-reflection (T209)

Academic Vocab. Routine T218

Anchor Chart - Check for

Understanding 4- reread Tiny

Rabbit’s Big Wish and discuss ?s

(T219) with TURN & TALK

Connect/Teach -  Anchor Chart -

theme: the message/lesson the

author wants the reader to learn

Reread- Tiny Rabbit’s Big Wish pg

15  identify idea then

Apply to Text (T229)  to

determine theme (pg. 32)

**myBook pg. 25 - whole group*

Read Aloud : Introduce Big Book -

My Friends meet

author/illustrator,  then read

fluently,  and comp. ?s etc. T230

*Print Concepts -  One-to-one

Correspondence (T240)

**Practice reading in big book:

My Friends then identify the

theme (what did the girl learn

from each friend)

**Foundational Skills in Context

(T241)

*** Response to Text (T250)) -

Connect Reading and Writing  -

Whole Group - discuss what

makes you special?  Draw and

share as class - Then try on their

own myBook pg.26

*Review Vocab.: T251

Key
Vocabulary

Big Idea Words: celebrate,

different, special/Power

Words: enormous, height, wish

Big Idea Words: celebrate,

different, special/Power Words:

enormous, height, wish

Big Idea Words: celebrate,

different, special/Power

Words: enormous, height, wish

Big Idea Words: celebrate,

different, special/Power Words:

enormous, height, wish

Big Idea Words: celebrate,

different, special/Power Words:

enormous, height, wish



Writing
Review Planning in Writing Process

focus on  Characters and Setting

anchor chart (T214) THEN brainstorm

ideas for a list of things they have

learned to do.

Organizing a Narrative - Read a Writing

Model  (T224) Display and Engage

Model Narrative Writing with a draft

example on T236.
Model revising and editing (T246)

Display and engage - remind that

use a capital at the beginning of

names and sentences, etc.

Introduce Dedication Pages  then

Publish Class  Narrative (T) 256

Guided/
Independent
Practice

Saxon Lesson 29

SEND READING PRACTICE 1

HOME FOR A GRADE ON FRIDAY.

Saxon Lesson 30

**Start Right Reader pg. 52-59

and ?s T235 (and, see, the)

Saxon Lesson 31 for a grade. Saxon Lesson 32

**Start Right Reader pg. 60-67

and ?s T245 (am, by, I, is, can, my,

no, see, the, you)

Take a grade, orally, on Reading

Practice 1 (at, pat, hat, lot, got,

hot, hop, pop, top, the)

Closure/Hom
ework

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I,

go, is, my, you, by, and, no,

to, am, at, can, man, has, me,

he, she, put, with, an, did, in,

ran, its, sits, are, here, of,

was, very, do be, good

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I,

go, is, my, you, by, and, no, to,

am, at, can, man, has, me, he,

she, put, with, an, did, in, ran,

its, sits, are, here, of, was,

was, very, do be, good

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I,

go, is, my, you, by, and, no,

to, am, at, can, man, has, me,

he, she, put, with, an, did, in,

ran, its, sits, are, here, of,

was, was, very, do be, good

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I,

go, is, my, you, by, and, no,

to, am, at, can, man, has, me,

he, she, put, with, an, did, in,

ran, its, sits, are, here, of,

was, was, very, do be, good

**Words to Know: the, a, see, I,

go, is, my, you, by, and, no, to,

am, at, can, man, has, me, he,

she, put, with, an, did, in, ran,

its, sits, are, here, of, was,

was, very, do be, good

Assessme
nt-
Formative
Summative
Exit Ticket

What keyword reminds

you of the sound  for “Nn”

(nest)?

Can you give a word that

rhymes with hog?

Can you say a word that

has 3 syllables?

Can you give a word that

rhymes with not?

Key Questions During Lesson
What keyword reminds you of the sound  for  “Nn” (nest)?

Can you give a word that rhymes with hog?

Can you think of a word that has 3 syllables?

Can you give a word that rhymes with not?

Sight Words: the, a, see, I, by, my, go, is, you, by, and, no, to, am, at, can, man, has, me, he, she, put, with, an, did, in,

ran, its, sits, are, here, of, was, was, very, do be, good

******Remember: You may want to try the “t” chart for vocab.!?!? What do you THINK it means VS. What it ACTUALLY

means????




